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According to Journey Authorization Permits and TIR Carnet Issued Statistics by TOBB; 
 During the January of 2012, there has been a decrease in the number of Journey Authorization by 11.13% and a decrease in the number of TIR Carnets issued by 2.84%.
ANKARA – According to data of The Union of Chambers and Commodity Exchanges of Turkey, Trade and TIR Department, in January of 2012, there has been a decrease in the number of Journey Authorization Permits issued by 11.13% and a decrease in the number of TIR Carnets issued by 2.84% in comparison to January of 2010.

	
	2011 (January)
	2012 (January)
	Change

	Journey Authorization Permits Issued
	87,042
	77,352
	-11.13%

	TIR Carnets Issued
	53,881
	52,352
	-2.84%


2012 Tachograph Card Statistics:

During the January of 2012 a total of 4652 driver cards, 20 company cards and 19 service cards have been produced and delivered.
	   Tachograph Cards
	2011 (January)
	2012 (January)
	           Change

	          Driver
	1571
	4652
	196.1%

	          Company
	45
	20
	-55.5%

	          Service
	16
	19
	18.75%
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